August 2019

GREAT FALLS HOUSING AU

*Summer Safari*

August 16th is
last day to attend.

The Boys and Girls Club is
offering throughout the
summer months a
Summer Safari to the
youth living in and around
Great Falls Housing
Authority. The hours will
be from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30
p.m. An Open Food Site
will also be offered at
Dronen Hall providing
breakfast served 8-9,
lunch served 12-1 and a
snack for no cost to
children ages 0-18. For
more information please
contact Amy at the Boys
and Girls Club—761-1330

New Board Member

and Leasing Specialist

The Housing Authority is pleased to welcome Megan
Bailly to our Housing Authority Board of
Commissioners. She is replacing out going
Commissioner, James Weber who finished his 10-year
term with the Housing Authority Board of
Commissioners. We want to welcome Megan to the
Board of Commissioners!

We also welcome Kandice Ehler who is our new
Leasing Specialist and she is replacing Donna Halbleib
who was promoted to the Program Supervisor position.
Kandice has been in the mortgage industry for 25
years and was previously a Loan Specialist at
NeighborWorks Montana. She has two daughters and
two granddaughters. Her hobbies are working out at
the Peak (yes, she’s a gym rat) and spending time with
her girls and enjoying their family cabin at Swan Lake,
boating, skiing, swimming, etc.

Welcome Kandice!

Reminder to Tenants

Tenants are reminded that it is their
responsibility to keep their yards clear of
obstructions so Dr. Lawn can mow.

Also as part of the lease agreement
tenants must make sure to water their
grass or they will receive a lease
violation.

No indoor furniture can be left outside to
be used as yard furniture.

No swimming pools are allowed on
Housing Authority property.

~~HOLLAND
COURT
RESIDENTS~~

The rent at
Holland Court has
increased effective
July 1. A two-
bedroom unit
increased to $570
and a maximum of
$750. A three
bedroom unit has
increased to $650
and a maximum of
$850.

POOL PASSES END

August 27th

The Mitchell pool
passes will be free of
charge for Public
Housing and Section
8 children ages 2-17.
An adult on the
Housing Lease must
pick up the passes
and passes are only
available for children
listed on the lease.




